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From Our Administrator
Have a Safe, Happy and Prosperous New Year!

I would like to start by thanking all our members for supporting our Lodge.  Without all of you 
we would not survive as a Lodge as a contributor to our cause.

Our Christmas Party was a lot of fun the food was great our gift exchange was fun, 
White Elephant gifts were great.  Yvette did a really fun game at the end of the gift exchange 
which ended up with the winner receiving a prize.  The New Years Eve was fabulous as well.

With that being said, unfortunately we are having to raise prices 25 cents across the 
board in the Social Quarters.  Our operating expenses have increased, making it imperative to 
take this action.  This will take effect on February 1st.  We are also looking at the kitchen 
prices as well, but for now they will remain the same.

Remember we support a much greater cause.  It's all about the kids and our seniors.  
Thank you for your support as always. 

         Fraternally,
         Ron Woods

We understand Rick Shudar was in a motorcycle accident.  It was pretty 
serious, but hear he is recovering.  Hang in Rick, our thoughts are with you.  Also, 
there is a BIG flu “thing” going around.  Lots of folks are getting ill.  To everyone 
who is suffering from this “bug” take care of yourselves, plenty of rest and lot's of 
fluids.  We wish everyone a happy and healthy New Year!!          
                                          Fraternally,

 Carlos Verduzco & Toni Perez         

Illness and Distress

Pay Your Dues Securly Online:
https://secure.mooseintl.org/QuickPay/
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WOTM 2267
Officers

Sr. Regent
Open

Jr. Grad. Regent
Stephanie Archer

Jr. Regent
Toni Perez 

Secretary/Treas.
Jeanette Shelton

Recorder
Chris Welch

Submit articles
& Suggestions to:
 Barbara Minich
619-200-9156

Barbara.minich @
yahoo.com 

The Calendar Meeting is on the 
3rd Wednesday of each Month

ARTICLES ARE DUE ON 
THAT DAY

If possible, please submit them 
to me by e-mail.

Thanks!  – Barbara

Please Help Fill In The White Board
It's in the hallway between the kitchen and the restrooms.

We always like to see new faces volunteering in the kitchen and 
anywhere else in the Lodge!

If you would like to cook for one of our regular meals, please sign up!

Lemon Grove Moose Lodge 1713
Lemon Grove Chapter 2267

9062 Memory Lane, Spring Valley, CA 91977
Office: 619-463-4672  Social Quarters:619-463-6444

LOOM 1713
Officers

Governor
Terence Kindred

Jr. Governor
Bob Godsil

Prelate
Carlos Verduzco

Treasurer
JP Shelton

Jr. Past Gov, 
Jimmy Welch

Administrator 
Ron Woods

Trustees
Open

Sergeant at Arms
Jon Minich
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From Our Junior Regent

Co-workers

The new year begins.  I can't believe it.  December was crazy busy and so 
much fun.  Thank you to all who showed their support.  Our Kids Christmas party 
was huge success and the Adult Party was nice and intimate and fun.  We had 
great food, company and games and prizes. 

 As we enter 2018 there are a few things we need help with.  We are in need 
of co-workers attending our General meetings, as well as volunteers are needed to 
be on the Board of Officers.  If you would like to have input as to how the 
Chapter is run or activities are chosen,  come to meetings, throw your hat in the 
ring and become an Officer.  Meetings are on the 1st and 3rd Tuesdays of each 
month.  Officers meetings are only once a month.  We would love for you to join 
us.

Have a happy and healthy new year. 

Fraternally,
Toni Perez 
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Happy Birthday From Lemon Grove 
Lodge

Bring this coupon to the Social Quarters during your 
Birthday month and receive a complimentary 

beverage of your choice.

Steve Milligan – 01/27

Robert Mathison – 01/30

Ward “Hoss” Minich – 01/30

WOTM

Virginia Baker – 01/01

Linda Gray – 01/06

Autumn Ferrugia – 01/10

Nancy Nakatani – 01/10

Pamela Garcia – 01/11

Patricia Davis – 01/14

LeeAnn Martinez – 07/17

Wan Chen – 01/17

Karyn Johnson – 01/18

Diane Nemeth – 01/20

Hannah Zahn – 01/21

Ann Hope – 01/23

Keely Peterson – 01/25

Laurie Connolly – 01/27

         LOOM

James Cheney – 01/01

Mark Cravens – 01/01

David Johnson – 01/02

Gary Gray – 01/04

J. Garcia – 01/03

Andy Underwood – 01/10

James Harris – 01/12

Michael Cates – 01/14

Juan Martinez –01/14

Charles Rogers – 01/14

Alvin Surdez – 01/16

Harold Ralph – 01/18

James Troast – 01/20

Jody Kravitz – 01/21

Robert Rambeau – 01/22

J. P. Shelton – 01/22

Mike Herman – 01/27



For kids 10
 and under

Colo
r these pictures

Bring it
 to the lo

dge 

And get a free 

Ju
ice Box
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Official Communications From Moose International
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● Variety of Food in Social Quarters Tuesdays,Thursdays 

● Jan 7,14,21,28 – Come down have breakfast with us.
● Jan 1,8,15,22,29 – Monday Meals include a vast variety of 

   food. Good Football cuisine.

● Jan 5,12,19,26 – Friday Night Dinners are Scrumptious
● Jan 13 – Legion Frolic at Escondido - Call for Details
● Jan 14 – Legion Meeting at Escondido -  Call for Times
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Upcoming Events...

NON PROFIT
ORGANIZATION

U.S. POSTAGE PAID
EL CAJON, CA
PERMIT #250

Lemon Grove Moose Lodge
9062 Memory Lane
Spring Valley, CA 91977

DATED MATERIAL

Lemon Grove Moose Lodge
9062 Memory Lane
Spring Valley, CA 91977

DATED MATERIAL

Address service requested

Rev C

––––––

Do you appreciate the cooks who are volunteering 
their time and energy to prepare delicious meals for 
you?   The Cooks for you to support each month are: 
 Annie , Lina,  Andy and Laura, WOTM, Samatha, 
Kelly, SVBT (Spring Valley Burger Team),  Romo 
Brothers, Tanya, Jimmy Welch, and Andy 
Underwood!!! 

  A PAT ON THE BACK WITH
A BIG THANK YOU WOULDN'T 

HURT.
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